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I support SB 681 because it is a logical step IF we intend to follow the Treasury’s Net 

Zero Plan.  We know the negative effects of burning fossil fuels such as air pollution 

and oil spills.  Its worst effect is the contribution to global heating which is an 

existential threat, especially to our children and grandchildren.   We need to “pause”, 

consider our values, consider the future and invest state funds accordingly.  Thank 

you.  


